
 

 

7 May, 2024  

 

Public Notice – Council opens New Waste Disposal Area at the Wilcannia Landfill 

 

Central Darling Shire Council is pleased to advise that a new waste disposal area will open 

tomorrow, Wednesday 8 May, at the Wilcannia landfill.  

The Council is working with the community, business owners and contractors to lead 

Wilcannia towards an efficiently operating landfill to make it more user friendly, protect the 

environment and extend the life of the landfill.   

The new area will result in more efficient access to the waste disposal area. It will also improve 

operations and general waste disposal in Wilcannia. 

Signage and temporary fencing will be installed directing residents to and from the waste 

disposal area. 

Council asks that people using the landfill site to follow all signage entering and departing 

the disposal area and for their own safety to deposit rubbish in only the designated area. 

Ends 

Regards 

 

Greg Hill  

GENERAL MANAGER 


